
PTO BOARD MEMBERS’ MESSAGE

UPCOMING EVENTS 

STAY CONNECTED

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

SCHOOL NEWS

January 2024
PTO NEWSLETTER 

Join our social media channels to stay
updated on news, events, and activities:
 - PTO Facebook: [QR code below right ]

 - Email: [candiapto@gmail.com]
- website : [QR code below left ]

-   Valentine’s Day Carnations - 
Tuesday February 13th 

4:00pm - 8:00pm 

- Popcorn Tuesdays -

Volunteer Sign Up sheets are listed
below in the QR codes

Jan 12th : Early Release Day  11:45am

Jan 15th : No school (MLK / Civil Rights Day)

Jan 26th : End of Q2 / Progress Report Day

Jan 26th : Spelling Bee

Candia Henry W. Moore School 

  Dear Families,
We’re thrilled to welcome you to our PTO community. Your involvement makes a

significant impact on our school, and together, we can achieve great things. We look
forward to collaborating with you on exciting initiatives that benefit our students and

foster a sense of unity.

The PTO is always looking for volunteers
to support the events! 

If you can spare some time to help out, it
is greatly appreciated!   QR Codes below

to Volunteer Sign Up Sheets

PTO website              Popcorn Volunteer Sign Ups               Carnations Volunteer Sign Ups                          PTO Facebook
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